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PUCO 
613 David Drive 
Oxford, OH 45056 
November 13,2014 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attention Case No. 14-0841-EL-SSO 
ISO East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Commission Members: 

We support Ohio Citizen Action's campaign on behalf of clean energy and oppose the efforts of 
Duke Energy to keep outdated power plants in operation. 

We believe the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio should be encouraging clean, renewable 
energy that protects the environment, improves air quality in the state, and mitigates the harmful 
effects of air pollution on the health of Ohio citizens. 

For the sake of future generations, we must move away from oil and coal to sustainable, less-
polluting sources of energy. 

Sincerely, 

^mt'UA^ fff-'^^^^ 
Clyde Brown Gayle K. Brown 
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